
 
 

 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Christel Pettinos, City Secretary 
 
Date:  June 9, 2020 
 
Reference: Discussion regarding on-street parking for certain vehicles in residential areas. 
 
At the request of Councilmember Yingling, discussion regarding on-street parking for certain vehicles 
in residential areas has been placed on the Work Session agenda. Three residents spoke at Citizens’ 
Appearance on October 23, 2018 requesting amendments be made to the current ordinance. For your review, 
the minutes from that meeting have been attached, as well as the current ordinance and link to the video 
recording. 

http://coppelltx.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?view_id=2&clip_id=730  

http://coppelltx.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?view_id=2&clip_id=730

